
K5 Newsletter Week of September 7, 2023

St. John the
Evangelist

Literacy Focus: Making
connections with the illustrations
and text.
Phonics: Review of Letters Ss,
Tt, Pp, Nn, Dd, Cc, and Mm.

Math Focus: The students are
learning to represent, count, and
write numbers to 5.

Upcoming Events:
Friday, 9/8 Out of Uniform Day
Friday, 9/8 Fun Run and
Tailgate 5pm
Saturday, 9/9 Brat Fry@
Festival Foods 11am
Tuesday, 9/19 September
Birthdays Out of Uniform
(Dennis & Bernadette)
Tuesday, 9/19 Safeguarding
Class 5:30pm
Wednesday, 9/20 Zupas
Fundraiser
Monday, 9/25 Picture Retake
Day

Teacher Message
Hello K5 parents!
We are so excited to be back to school! The students are
starting to get back into the swing of things!
Literacy:This week, we are reading stories that help us get to
know each other and work together. We are focusing on
making connections between the illustrations and text of the
stories. Have your student practice writing his/her first and last
name at home. See if they can do it without copying.
Religion: We have been talking about how God made us and
is our Father in Heaven. We talked about how God loves us
so much! We are going to be learning about St. Teresa of
Calcutta and our virtue this week is charity. We learned that
charity is to show love to others. St. Teresa lived a life of
charity by helping the poor in Calcutta.
Math: We are learning about counting to 5, learning about
different ways to show 5 (with pictures, objects,etc…) and to
recognizing numerals and number words to 5.
Extra Notes:

● If your child brings a cold lunch to school, you may
purchase milk tickets in the office.

● Reminder: Please make sure your child is following our
uniform dress code. See Link for more information
about our dress code concerning the need of collared
shirts, blue pants/shorts, socks, and the proper jumper.

● Please make sure that your student is not wearing
uniform shorts on Wednesdays as we have Mass.
Students are to wear the appropriate uniform pants
and/or uniform jumpers.

● Here is the Amazon Wish List for our K5 classroom!

St. Teresa of Calcutta, pray for us!

https://uploads.weconnect.com/mce/46a83636b1307bc646f0de50a607839c3f19d300/School-General/Dress%20Code%202021%20changes.pdf
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/QPCAZB0A7MEE/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_2


Stories with our 5th Grade Buddies!




